
HB 4145 is another attempt in the long road to gun confiscation. This bill masquerading as bill to protect 
women will simply expand the list of petitioners to some one from your life, back to puberty. So 
someone you had sex with 50 years ago will have standing to bring about the removal of you firearms, 
even if you don’t live in Oregon. As long as they can serve notice to you. The effect of this applies to all 
50 states. It can be renewed forever. No standard of evidence, simply if a Judge decides to sign the 
order. No due process! 
 
Proponents know that this bill will not protect women and when it fails and it will, which is what they 
want, they will propose gun registration. This will be portrayed as a loop-hole that needs to be fixed as it 
will let authorities know the respondent has firearms. This too will fail. Then the loop-hole will need to 
be fixed by gun licensing with increasing restrictions, until virtually no-one can own firearms. Of course 
the rich will be able to get them, cause the government, particularly democrats always pander to the 
rich. 
 
Proponents will say that this bill has protections for the respondent, however this is a lie, since, DAs will 
not prosecute. Ask Shane Morgan of Bend. 
 
Look to Florida where the school, Sheriff, and FBI all failed to do their jobs.  
 
Only a FOOL would depend on Government to protect them! There are 261,155 CHL holders in this 
state,10% of the registered voter in this state. Each CHL holder is a vote of no confidence in the State of 
Oregon to protect them. 
 
Vote No on this Bill! 
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